This is only a preview of the survey. Responses will not be saved. Close

# UW Neonatal Fellowship Applicant Interview Questionnaire

Page **1** of 1



Thank you for your interest in the University of Washington Neonatal-Perinatal Medicine Fellowship! We are looking forward to meeting you. In order to plan your visit, please answer the questions below.

## Question 1. Your name:

Required.

## Question 2.

AAMC ID Number:

Required. Enter a number (without commas).

### Question 3.

Interviews are held from 9am to approximately 4pm. The day will begin and end at the University of Washington Medical Center in Seattle's University District.

Please rank your preference of available interview days.

_		
$D \cap C$	ш	rod
Neu	ıuı	ıı eu

	First choice	Second choice	Third choice	Unavailable on this day
Friday, Sept 21	0	0	0	0
Friday, Oct 5				$\circ$
Friday, Oct 12				$\circ$
Friday, Oct 19				$\bigcirc$
Friday, Oct 26	0	0	0	0

## Question 4.

Required.

Are there any division faculty you would be particularly interested in meeting?

aculty that

While we cannot guarantee availability, we do make an effort to introduce candidates to facult share their academic and clinical interests.
Question 5.
We will be providing food throughout the day. Do you have any food allergies, sensitivities, or preferences?
☐ Yes
□ No
Food allergies, sensitivities or preferences:
Question 6.
Emergency contact for day of interview (Name, Relationship):
Required.
Question 7.
Question / I
Emergency contact phone number:

## Question 8.

In compliance with ACGME and NRMP requirements, we are required to notify all applicants the the current University of Washington Residency & Fellowship Position Appointment (RFPA), UWHA Contract, Stipend Schedule, Summary of Benefits for Residents & Fellows, and the UW GME policy on eligibility and selection are available on the UW GME website at the link below.

https://www.uwmedicine.org/education/gme/prospective-residents

#### Required.

I acknowledge that I have received this notification of all required contracts and policies. I understand the RFPA will be updated by January 2019 for the 2019-2020 academic year.

## Thank you!

If you have any questions while you prepare your travel plans, please email neotrain@uw.edu.

Submit responses

### **Questions or Comments?**

Contact Liz Fawthrop at <a href="mailto:fawthrop@uw.edu">fawthrop@uw.edu</a>

